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704 SW 31lst
Pendleton, OR 97801
January 20, 1974

Mr. Don E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

It is my priviledge and pleasure to confirm your selection as the
Northwest Federation of Mineralogical Societies!'! Honorary Award Winner
for the AFVS Scholarship Foundation for 1974. My sincere congratulations
to you! Mr. Joe Bybee, AFMS Scholarship Director for the Northwest
Federation notified you of this selection in his letter, dated Jan.

15, 197L. As mentioned in his letter, presentation of your Honorary
Award will be made at the Convention Banquet in Forest Grove, Qregon

on Aug. 10, 1974.

With this Honorary Award goes the priviledge of selecting a School
within the recognized boundaries of the Northwest Federation, and
assisting that School in the selection of a Student who is to receive
a Grant from us to help to achieve his, or her, educational goal.
This will be for the school years 1974-75 and 1975-76. At present
the Scholarship Grant is in the amount of %750.00 for each of the
two years, a total of $31500.00.

lir. Bybee has given you most of the information you will need. The
AFNS Foundation regulations recuire that beneficiary students should
be:

l. Working toward a Masters or Doctors Degree.

2. Subjects must be in any of the Earth Sciences.

3. ZXEither men or women students are acceptable.

L. The Student need mot be in actual want, but should be reason-
ably in need of this assistance, and worthy of it.

Selection of the Students has usually been made during the spring when
they are being interviewed for Graduate School.

As you perhaps know, this is the tenth year the Award has been made
since the inception of the Foundation. The first seven years had one
national Award, and this is the third year each of the six Regional
Federations has selected an Award Winner. Mr., William Melton of the

University of Montana was last years selection by the Northwest Feder-

ation and Dr. Lloyd Staples of the University of Oregon was selected
the previous year.
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If you have any questions, don't hesitate to write me or Mr. Bybee.

The QOfficers and Directors of the Foundation are very proud to be
able to list you among those who have received this honor and send
you their greetings and best wishes. Dorothy joins in sending the
congratulations of the entire American Federation. We will be
looking forward to visiting with you at the show in Forest Grove.

Sincerely yours,

U/ eiéé/‘

Glenn Lee, President

cec: XEllis Courter

Joe Bybee AFMS Scholarship Foundation
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